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Press Release 
June 23, 2021 

NCC to construct Gardermoen wastewater 
treatment plant 
NCC has been awarded the contract to construct the new Gardermoen wastewater 

treatment plant for Ullensaker Municipality In addition to the construction of the 

new plant, the assignment includes connecting the new and existing treatment 

plants. The project is being carried out in the form of a turnkey contract and the 

contract value is NOK 240 million. 

The project involves groundwork, earth removal and concreting works, in addition to 

restoring grass surfaces, meadows and forest floor. 

“This is an extensive project with several unique operations that are well suited to our 

organization. We have broad experience of large-scale groundwork and concreting 

projects, as well as large and small-scale water and sanitation projects. We look forward 

to the construction process and to handing over a modern wastewater treatment plant 

that both we and Ullensaker Municipality can be proud of,” says Renate Berget, District 

Manager at NCC Infrastructure. 

NCC submitted the most competitive tender and won on quality. The price offered by 

NCC was the highest, but the quality criteria, ability to implement the project and 

competence of the key individuals included in the tender were rated the highest. Overall, 

NCC’s tender was thus determined to be the best. 

Paperless project implementation 

The project will be implemented and documented in a paperless process, with all 

drawings handled in BIM models. This significantly streamlines planning, implementation 

and future operation. 

The new treatment plant will be considerably larger that its existing counterpart and will 

meet more stringent standards for a reduction in the total amount of phosphorus in the 

treatment process. The treatment plant will feature in-situ cast concrete tanks extending 

ten meters below ground level. In addition, the administration building will be renovated, 

and a new pre-treatment plant and new inlet pumping station will be constructed. The 

treatment plant will be constructed in a building with a base measuring 4,800 square 

meters with two floors as well as a lower level and basement. 

The contract will be registered among orders in the second quarter of 2021 in the NCC 

Infrastructure business area. 

Construction will commence in August 2021 and conclude in June 2025. 

For further information, please contact: 

Renate Berget, District Manager, NCC Infrastructure, +47 970 80 778       

Tor Heimdahl, Media Manager, NCC Norway, +47 95 13 06 93 
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NCC’s media line: +46 8 585 519 00, press@ncc.se, NCC's Media bank 

About NCC. NCC is one of the leading construction companies in the Nordics. Based on its expertise in managing 
complex construction processes, NCC contributes to the positive impact of construction for its customers and society. 
Operations include commercial property development, building and infrastructure project contracting, and asphalt and 
stone materials production. In 2020, NCC had sales of SEK 54 bn and 14,500 employees. The NCC shares are listed 
on Nasdaq Stockholm. 
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